
Hi Myles, 

Hope all is going well. 

We've officially been open for about a month now and I couldn't be happier with the place. I've 
enjoyed working for you and would not mind at all having you again, but this time as OUR realtor. 

Thank you for all the support going into this building since everything was all relatively new to Ethan 
and myself, but we are both very appreciative of your help and guidance through this whole 
process. 

What I liked most about working with you is that you're amazing with communication. When I had 
questions, they got answered, I needed some help outside your scope and you still helped. So 
please keep that up and I hope we'll be seeing each other again soon! 

Take care! 

Josh 


